
Some children will benefit from regularly looking at a social 

story about the move. e.g.: 
 

MOVING TO ANOTHER CLASS 
 

In September everybody in my class will move up to another 

class. This is OK because we are all growing up.  
 

I will be in Year 1. 

I will be in a new classroom. 

I will have a new peg for my coat and bag. 
 

I will have a different teacher who is called Miss Clewlow/ Miss 

Adamson. She will be teaching me new things. 

 

Mrs Parekh and Miss Hulme (TAs) will also be working with me in 

my new class.  
 

 

I will be get a special picture of my new teacher, and I will see a 

video about my new classroom and anything that might be 

different from my old class. My family can watch this with me. 

My teacher will also phone me to say hello and talk to me about 

things that will be new and different.  

 

Mum, dad and my teachers will be proud and happy for me 

because I will learn new things and be more grown up.   

 

       


